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This document reference to the RFP No. IRDAI/IT/17-18/02 dated 09th March, 2018 on 

“Supply of HP Toner Cartridges”. 

The following section contains the Summary of the corrections and elaborations for some 

sections made under the respective heading: - 

 

 

All other terms, conditions & specifications shall remain the same. The last date for 

submission of bid is remain same (03-Apr-2018 03:00 PM) 

 

 

 

Sd|- 

 A.R.Nithiyanantham 

Chief General Manager (IT)  
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ANNEXU
RE – A 

and 
BOQ 

 

Sl. no. 11. : HP-1020 
(Q2612AF)(Dual 

Pack) 
 and 

sl. No. 23. :  HP-88A 
(CC388A)(Dual Pack) 

(88A) 

Sl. no. 11. : HP-1020 
(Q2612AF) 

 and 
sl. No. 23. :  HP-88A 

(CC388A) (88A) 
Bidders may quote for 

single toner pack 

Bidders are requested 
to quote for single pack 

toner cartridges, 
instead of dual packs, 

as communication 
received from M/s HP 

regarding 
discontinuation of dual 

pack toner. 


